
 

 
 

 

Town of Weaverville 

Notice of CANCELLATION 

August 12, 2024  

of Regularly Scheduled Meeting of the 

Board of Adjustment 

 
 
This notice is to inform the public that the regularly scheduled meeting of Weaverville’s Board of 
Adjustment scheduled for Monday, August 12, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. within Council Chambers 
at Town Hall, has been CANCELLED.  

 
 
 

 

Tycer Lewis, Chairman 
Town of Weaverville Board of Adjustment 


